


within the subdomain. The program needs to work toward developing assignments, activities, 

projects, or other assessment methods to demonstrate that the program is meeting the curriculum 

standards for all tasks within all subdomains at the appropriate Bloom’s level, and that this is 

being measured on a regular bases.  

Program Response:  

The program faculty will continue to develop these signature assignments and assessment 

methods that can be used to demonstrate our compliance with the new model curriculum maps.  

At this time we have mapped each task level to curriculum elements throughout the programs, 

and developed measures for each of the subdomains in the curriculum maps for both the BS and 

AAS degree programs.  The program will add measures at the task level to assess for content 

coverage and appropriateness of the Bloom’s level in the 2017-2018 academic year. 

The program faculty wishes to thank the review team for their time and expert advice to improve 

our programs.   We also want to thank our advisory committee, Dean, administrative support 

staff and the University administration for their ongoing support of the Health Information 

Management and Technology programs. 
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Pat Shaw, EdD, RHIA, FAHIMA 

Associate Professor and HIM Program Director 
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